
Email to parents: Friday 7th December 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
As it is a very busy time of year for everyone, we thought it might be useful to send a summary of 
events from now until the end of term. All this information is on the website calendar and repeated 
weekly on the newsletter. 
 
Week commencing 10th December 
Tuesday 11th - 10.00am Foundation Unit & Owls Christmas Concert in the school hall 
Wednesday 12th - Christmas Lunch Special for Y1-Y6. Children may wear their Christmas jumper 
over their school uniform 
Friday 14th - 6.00pm Choir perform in North Tawton. Those involved have been contacted. 
 
Week commencing 17th December 
Monday 17th - 1.30pm Y1-Y4 Christmas Plays 
Tuesday 18th - 1.30pm Y1-Y4 Christmas Plays 
LAST DAY OF TERM Wednesday 19th - 9.15am Traditional Tales as told by Rob Pudner & 
Entertainingly Different. Give consent and pay on Gateway. 
LAST DAY OF TERM Wednesday 19th - 2.00pm Parents/Carers welcome to the Carol Service in the 
church, including Nativity story performed by Owls class. You may collect your children early this day, 
but please collect them from school and not the church. 
 
Thanks, 
Mrs Singer 
Admin Assistant  
  

 


